
Substantive Change Policy and Procedures: Request Process 

Initiators of possible substantive change requests should consult with the SACS/COC 
Accreditation Liaison before completing the program approval process in the unit. 

 

 

 

University Community notified annually  

about the Substantive Change Policy and Procedures 

Accreditation liaison tracks progress of the substantive change request, 
notifies initiators and post findings on the university website 

http://louisville.edu/institutionalresearch/accreditation/substantive-change.html 

The accreditation liasion receives the completed substantive 
change report from the intiator and prepares transmittal to 

SACS/COC 

Approved Substantive Change Requests are returned to Initiators for 
completion - Prepare Letter of Notification and/or Prospectus Report for 

SACS/COC 

Initial review of substantive change request completed by the 
liaison and the form is submitted to the Executive Vice President 

and University Provost for approval 

Substantive Change Request Form submitted  

to the Accreditation Liaison 

1 | P a g e  


